AMIFIO

AllVocals from
Memory Lane

September 13, 1991

Bill Nittler
BOX 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill,

Very sorry our first confirmation letter went astray. Here's
another to reaffirm your reception of K X A M.

Your rececption report of 18, April - 1990 is accurate as logged.
The program you heard, the songs you logged and the announcer's
spoken words are correct at the times you've indicated.

You have an impressive log of stations heard on the A.M. band. I'm
currious to know what kind of antenna you have and what type of
radio you use besides your auto receiver. Have you ever considered
HAM radio and DX-ing throughout the world? It is a fascinating
hobby...I know, I have been active since I was 13 years old!

Again, very sorry our first confirmation letter went astray.
Thanks again for your time, and thanks for listening in!!!

Sincerely,

Dave Teller
Operations Manager/Program Director/Chief Operator
(N7SWP)
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